
Greetings East Pointers, 
We have engaged Developmental Associates, LLC (''DA'') to assist us 

with conducting a national search for our next permanent City 
Manager. We appreciate you and value your feedback. DA is 

developing a brochure that will be used to solicit and recruit applicants. 
Please click the link below to complete the brief survey by April 19, 
2024 so that your voice can be heard as the recruiting brochure is 

drafted. A hard copy of the feedback form can obtained at the first 
floor receptionist desk at City Hall (2757 East Point Street). 

Community Feedback Form Link 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2SXPT5V 

Thank you for being an engaged East Pointer! 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2SXPT5V

